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08 September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers           
 

Year 10 Photography trip – Tuesday 27th September 
 

On Tuesday 27th September we have planned a visit to Brooklands Motor Museum in Weybridge, KT13 0SL.  
 
The aim of the trip is to develop the students’ skills of recording and provide them with an opportunity to 
photograph a wide variety of vehicles, mechanical forms and structures.  The museum houses a diverse mix 
of both modern and historical transport allowing students the opportunity to create photographs which are 
not accessible in school or locally.  The resulting photographs will be the foundations of a much larger project 
that will be integral to their GCSE Photography coursework. 
 
Students do not have to wear school uniform, but they should dress appropriately for the weather as we will 
be partly outdoors.  They should bring a waterproof coat in case of rain and, if they wish, a face covering and 
hand sanitiser for personal use.  Students will need to bring a drink and a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks or 
sweets.  Students will be divided into groups and will be accompanied by a member of staff whilst visiting the 
museum.   
 
Students may bring a camera or may use a mobile phone for photographic purposes, but it is the student’s 
responsibility to keep these items safe.  Students will need to be able to upload their photographs onto the 
school system after the trip, so please ensure that they will be able to do so with their choice of camera / 
phone. 
 
The coach will depart the school at 9.00am.  Students should arrive in school at the normal time for 
registration to facilitate a prompt departure.  The coaches will aim to return to school for 3.30pm. 
 
The voluntary contribution for the trip will be £27.  Should the numbers fall below the required figure then 
there will either be an increase in the cost or, if there is insufficient interest, the trip may not take place.  If 
your son/daughter is in receipt of free school meals or pupil premium, the school may be able to offer a 
funded place on the trip.  If you require financial assistance, please contact me by email to request this. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this trip, we will need consent and payment by Thursday 15th 
September.  Consent should be provided online in the SCOpay website or app, as part of the online payment 
process.  Payment can be made via SCOpay; either by though the SCOpay app, or by visiting 
www.scopay.com/piggottschool   
 
Details of any medical conditions that may affect your child’s performance or safety on this trip or any 
changes to the medical/dietary/contact information we hold at school should be emailed to 
medical@piggottschool.org.  In your email please clearly state the name of your child, their tutor group and 
the name of the trip. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me by email at the address below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs G. Pattison 
Art & Photography - pattisong@piggottschool.org  
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